
Frequently Asked Questions  
 

 
Will breakfast club be on? Yes – for children of working parents only.  
 
Will children need to wear masks? No. Government guidance states children do not need to wear 
masks in school. 
 
Can children take in little hand sanitiser bottles of their own? No. For health and safety reasons, 
children are not allowed to bring unnecessary items into school. We have lots of hand sanitiser 
and wipes etc. in school.  
 
How will the bubbles work with 25+ children in one class? 
Children will remain in their bubbles during lesson, lunch and break times.  
 
How will break times work? Will children be allowed to play outside?  
Yes. Playtimes will be staggered and classes will have their own play space. 
 
What day does the school reopen? School will reopen Wednesday 2nd September.  

What time will school start? The bell will ring at 8:55am - the usual time for all children. KS1 
children will enter and leave using the early years gate. KS2 will use the main gate. The children 
will leave school, using the same gates, at 3pm. 

Do children have to wear school uniform? Yes. Children will be expected to wear full school 
uniform and they can come to school wearing their PE kit on the days they have PE.  

What about reading books? Children will still receive reading books. Returned reading books will 
be placed in a box for 48hrs quarantine, before they go back on shelves ready for redistribution.  

What about homework? Children will still receive homework. Returned homework will be placed 
in a box for 48hrs, before it is checked by a member of staff and reissued. 

 

Please contact the school if you have any further questions.  

 


